
Test Session

Session
According to Ken AE6LA “were on track for a session this
Saturday Nov 21st at 2 pm”. Bring a picture ID and one other
form of ID. We will observe Covid protocols . Please call Ken
for an update on space available for the test.

Kenneth A. Sanders, AE6LA (209)795-5947, cell (209)768-5941

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=2770

